

NEWS RELEASE

Department of Communications and Community Outreach 6901 Charles Street Towson, MD 21204 443.809.5908 (English) 443.809.1250 (Español) www.bcps.org

FOR RELEASE: February 29, 2024 BCPS press releases are available online

Public hearing scheduled on the Central Area Elementary School capacity relief boundary study recommendation

Towson, Md. – The Board of Education of Baltimore County will hold a public hearing to seek input concerning the central area elementary school capacity relief boundary study recommendation. The hearing will be held on Wednesday, March 6, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium at Loch Raven High School, 1212 Cowpens Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21286.

Sign-up for persons wishing to speak begins at 5:30 p.m. on the day of the hearing. Each speaker will be allotted three minutes and is welcome to bring a written copy of any remarks or to provide any remarks to the Board by e-mail at boe@bcps.org. The Board is expected to vote on the proposed recommendation on Tuesday, March 19, 2024.

###

<u>Baltimore County Public Schools</u>, the nation's 22nd largest school system, engages and empowers its talented students, teachers, staff, and stakeholders and strives to build an innovative and collaborative learning community where all students excel and reach their highest potential.

Engage. Empower. Excel.